COUNTY OF ERIE
MARK C. POLONCARZ

COUNTY EXECUTIVE
January 14, 2015

Erie County Legislature
92 Franklin Street — 4 Floor
Buffalo, New York 14202

RE: Elma Meadows Golf Course - 2015 Irrigation System Replacement Project

Dear Honorable Members:

The County Executive is seeking authorization to enter into an Agreement Amendment
with the A/E firm of Clark Patterson Lee for the design and construction administration of the
Elma Meadows Golf Course — 2015 Irrigation System replacement project to provide a state-of-
the-art irrigation system. This project was approved as a 2015 capital project in the 2015 Budget.

Due to the critical time schedule for this project, we are requesting that this item be
placed on the Economic Development Committee agenda as an open item.

Should your Honorable Body require further information, I encourage you to contact
Commissioner of Public Works, John C. Loffredo. Thank you for your consideration on
this matter.

Sincerel

Mark C. Poloncarz, Esq.
Erie County Executive

cc: John C. Loffredo, Commissioner of Public Works
Troy Schinzel, Commissioner of Parks, Recreation and Forestry
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